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Dear USY Friends, 
  
We are continuing to monitor the reports of COVID-19 around North America and 

at this time, out of an abundance of caution, we have made the decision to 

cancel all USY regional and international programs through April 19, 2020.   
  
USY is committed to providing your child and our staff with a safe and healthy 
environment while attending USY and Kadima programs and we feel that the 

best way to promote health at this time is to keep everyone at home.  We will 

evaluate regional programs taking place from the last week in April – June by 

April 1.  
  
We will be submitting refunds for the programs.  Please allow a few weeks for us 

to process the refunds.  
  
If you have questions about specifics for your region such as regional elections, 
chapter awards, etc., please speak to your branch staff.  
  
We will continue to monitor the situation and will follow both CDC and local 
Health Department Guidelines. We will notify you with further updates. 
  
Join us on March 15th at 3:30 EDT for our virtual program, Connecting While 
Disinfecting.  Check out our Facebook page for the link. 
 

Stay healthy and we look forward to seeing you soon!  
  
Hazak V’Amatz 
  
Rabbi Joshua Rabin - Senior Director of Teen Engagement  
Julie Marder - Director of Teen Engagement  
Michelle Rich - Director of Teen Travel and International Engagement 
 


